

December 17, 2020

Pastor Dennis Schaffer Open Door Baptist Church 7000 Gloryland Way Denham Springs, LA 70726

Dear Dennis:

Thank you so very much for your gift of \$600.00 for our National Church Planting Month. I cannot tell you how deeply I appreciate your generosity and how much I value your partnership! Thank you for being my friend.

This year we have been able to assist several godly young church planters with some very real and tangible needs. Your generous gifts will enable us to do the same in the coming year.

On behalf of our entire Church Planting America Team and the church planters we are helping, please convey our deep appreciation to your congregation for their financial commitment to church planting. Together we can Impact America...one church at a time!

We are already excited about our next National Church Planting Month: October 2021!

In Him,

Charles T. Shoemaker

President

CTS:ejr

